
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ENKINDLE  
Our K-6 grade students enjoyed another year of the Enkindle 
ministry, the purpose of which is to lead our students’ hearts 
into relationship with Jesus. Each class came to the adoration 
chapel once per quarter. During Eucharistic Adoration, they 
entered the "classroom of silence" to learn to hear God’s voice 
and the different ways He speaks to them. They encountered 
Jesus through praise and worship, scripture, personal reflection, 
journaling, small group sharing and praying with one another. 
 
The students particularly enjoy the “small group” time at the end 
of each Enkindle session, where they can share what’s on their 
minds and hearts and also learn the blessing of intercessory 
prayer as they pray for each person in their small group. This 
important segment of Enkindle would not be possible without 
the gracious adults and high school students who lead the small 
groups.  A huge THANK YOU to everyone who volunteered this 
year! 
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At the end of each Enkindle session, we close with the praise and 
worship song selected for that school year. Everyone stands in 
the adoration chapel and raises their hands and voices in praise 
to the Lord. Because the students didn’t get to attend their last 
Enkindle session of the year during 4​th​ quarter, the Enkindle 
volunteers wanted to give them the opportunity to sing the 
“closing song” together one more time. So, some of the Enkindle 
helpers got together via Zoom to make it happen! 

STUDENTS: We hope you take a moment to sing and dance to 
“Awesome God” with us one more time this year (and maybe 
teach your family!). And remember that Jesus is always waiting to 
hear from you! 

**6​th​ Graders: We’re so sorry you didn’t get to attend your last 
Enkindle session. We will get your journals to you when school 
resumes. We really enjoyed your presence at Enkindle! 

PARENTS: Know that you are always invited and welcome at the 
Enkindle sessions throughout the school year. And we are always 
looking for additional volunteers. The time commitment is small 
(1 hour) and you can sign up to help at as many or as few sessions 
as fit your schedule. No experienced required! Just a willing 
heart. ​☺​ Please contact Charissa Steffensmeier in Campus 
Ministry if you’d like more information or have questions 
(380-9871 // csteffensmeier@gaccbluejays.org) 


